Minutes of the North East District Quarterly Meeting held at
Church of St Mary the Virgin, Huntingfield, Suffolk at 16.20 hours on Sunday, 14 September 2025

1. Welcome and apologies for absence

Dave Goldstone (DG), Chair of the North East District, welcomed 5 other members from the NE
District to the meeting.

Apologies for absence were received from 7 members whose names were recorded in the
Attendance Book.

2. Approval of the minutes of the North East District Quarterly Meeting held on 14 June 2025 at
Rumburgh

The minutes of the last North East District Quarterly Meeting held on 14 June 2025 at Rumburgh
were approved with no amendments or additions proposed.

3. Matters arising from the minutes

There were no matters arising from the minutes of the last Quarterly Meeting held on 14 June 2025.
4. Election of new members to the Suffolk Guild

No applications for membership of the Guild were presented to the meeting.

5. Forthcoming events

The forthcoming 10 bell ringing event at Beccles in October and the ADM at Horham in November
were noted.

6. Planning for 2026

This item was deferred for discussion at the ADM in November.
7. Any other business

No other business was raised by those in attendance.

DG declared the meeting closed at 16:25 hours.



